
 
6,Templars Close, 

Wheatley,Oxon. 

4 Nov. 1998 

copy; Pam Simmonds, 

Wheatley Parish Clerk 

Re: Littleworth Nature Reserve 

Dear Sir, 

It was in 1983 that an arrangement was agreed between Oxfordshire County council 

and Wheatley Parish that land in the old railway cutting at Littlemore become a nature 

reserve for the local residents. In this, the land would remain the responsibility of the county, 

and there was an arrangement that the grass in the middle of the cutting be cut, on a once a 

year management pattern, in the late summer. This has allowed the public some access into 

the land and has maintained a fairly attractive "feel’ to the place. The cutting sides, as you 

will know, have a more interesting natural flora and fauna. 

On a recent visit, I noticed that the central area had not been cut this year, and that 

there is a proliferation of nettles and rank grasses, making accesses originally intended, 

almost impossible. I wonder if there is a reason for the County not honouring its 

responsibility. I would also wish to know what the pattern of management will be next year, 

and subsequent years. I wonder also if the County are thinking of handing the land to the 

Parish, aware of the past history of tipping and pollution experience on this site. 

As a local educator and an ecologist, I look forward to a positive response to this 

letter, 

Yours sincerely, 

David Mancey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


